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[No. 98, A.] 

JOINT RESOLUTION NO. 24. 

Expressing thanks for automobile drive. 

Resolved by the assembly, the senate concurring, That we the 
members of the legislature highly appreciate the courtesy of 
the Madison Park and Pleasure Drive association and the 
automobile league of the city of Madison, in so kindly pro-
viding for the very enjoyable automobile drive given us 
Thursday afternoon, and hereby extend our heartiest thanks 
for the same. 

Resolved, That the chief clerk be instructed to send a copy 
of this resolution to Honorable John M. Olin, president of 
the Madison Park and Pleasure Drive association, and to 
Dr. C. A. Harper, president of the Madison automobile league. 

[No. 47, A.] 

JOINT RESOLUTION NO. 25. 

To amend section 1 of article III of the constitution, re- 
lating to electors. 

WHEREAS, At the biennial session of the legislature for the 
year 1905 an amendment to the constitution of this state was 
proposed and agreed to by a majority of the members elected 
to each of the two houses; which proposed amendment was 
in the following language: 

Resolved by the assembly, the senate concurring, That subsec-
tion 2 of section 1 of article III of the constitution of the 
state of Wisconsin, be amended so as to read as follows: 2. 
Persons of foreign birth who, prior to the first day of De-
cember, A. D. 1908. shall have declared their intentions to 
become citizens conformable to the laws of the United States 
on the subject of naturalization, provided that the rights 
hereby granted to such persons shall cease on the first day 
of December, A. D. 1912. 


